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To The Federal Redistribution Victoria 

We wish to comment on the suggestions-Victorian federal redistribution 

We refer you to our suggestion 5 and request that our recommendations be replaced by 
suggestion 64 that the name of the McMillan electorate be changed to “Bunjileene-Purrine” 
electorate. 

Please change the name of the McMillan electorate to the “Bunjileene-Purrine” electorate. 

Yours Sincerely  

Frank & Mary Schooneveldt 




